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Alton Little Theater hosted an energetic Zumbathon on June 22nd as a fun way of 
"kicking off" the NEXT STAGE Capital Campaign Drive designed to raise 2-million 
dollars to build a new state-of-the art theater and completely renovate the existing 
Showplace for Community venues and expanded programming. During the next few 
months the ALT Board of Governors will reach out to civic leaders and supporters of 
the arts to propose their "Case For Support" and to seek leadership gifts for the project. 



Individuals who would like to work on the Campaign or share resources can contact 
THE NEXT
STAGE at: nextstagecampaignalt@gmail.com
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